

Fort Zumwalt School District Mike Clemens Center March 2019

Dr. Bernard DuBray - Superintendent
Dr. Deanne McCullough - Exec. Director of Behavior Supports
Dr. Tanya Deering - Administrative Intern

Notes from the Principal:

On Monday, March 4, the district will be holding its annual Activity Free Night. This evening is set aside for families to be free from homework and other events.

The Mike Clemens Center is fortunate to have committed individuals as a part of our team. Recently several staff members were recognized by their peers as they were nominated for the Employee of the Year and Educator of the Year. Kathy Smith and Becca Mundy were then selected to represent the MCC at the district level. Please see the picture of all nominees included within this newsletter.

Our students in grades 3-8 will be participating in MAP assessments this spring. The window for assessments is April 23-May 23. We will be coordinating our schedules here with several buildings in the district, due to students transitioning. More information will be sent as it becomes available regarding schedules and needed supplies.

Important Dates:

March

- 4 FZ Activity Free Night
- 5 Statewide Tornado Drill
- 6 Kindergarten Registration
 - Early Release Day
- 7 End of 3rd Quarter
- 8 NO SCHOOL Records Day
- 11-15 -NO SCHOOL Spring Break

<u>April</u>

- 2- NO School Professional Development Day

 Don't forget to vote!
- 3 Paraprofessional Day
- 10 Early Release Day
- 15-19 National Public School Volunteer Week
- 18 Mid-Point 4th Quarter
- 19-22 NO SCHOOL Easter Break
- 24 National Administrative Professionals Day
- 26 Progress Reports Go Home